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PRIORITIES FOR 2015-17 
 

 

1.0 SUMMARY 
 
1.1 Attached at appendix one is a copy of the Priorities for 2015-17, which 

has been developed by the Administration. 
   
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 Council is asked to: 
 
 2.1 Agree the Priorities for 2015-17 as set out at Appendix 1 
 
 2.2 Note that the Chief Executive will arrange for the priorities to be 

incorporated into the Corporate Plan moving forward. 
 
3.0 DETAIL 
 
3.1 The Priorities for the Council has been developed taking account of the 

key outcomes detailed within the Argyll and Bute Single Outcome 
Agreement and, in particular, the overarching aim that “Argyll and Bute’s 
economic success is built on a growing population”. 

  
3.2 The Priorities for 2015-17, once approved, will be incorporated into the 

development of the Council’s Corporate Plan, which sets out the strategic 
objectives of the Council and clearly links local outcomes to national 
outcomes.  The Corporate Plan also sets the framework for the 
development and approval of service plans with their associated revenue 
budgets. 

 
4.0 CONCLUSION 
 
4.1 Council is asked to approve the Priorities for 2015-17 as set out at 

appendix 1, which has been developed by the Administration. 
 
5.0 APPENDICES 
  
5.1 Appendix 1 – Priorities for 2015-17 
 
 

Sally Loudon 
Chief Executive 
                                             


